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Welcome to Stanground Academy 
 
Stanground Academy has an aspirational and nurturing sixth form.  By joining us you will 
benefit from: 
 

 great subject specialist teachers 

 individualised support from teachers who know you really well 

 superb next steps advice and guidance for university and employment 

 excellent sixth form only facilities including use of the gym 

 many enrichment opportunities 
 
We are very proud of our sixth form and we pride ourselves on meeting the needs of all of our 
sixth form students.  Coming to Stanground means that you will be valued by a team that is 
committed to your success.  The teachers will challenge you to achieve your potential so that 
you will have the widest choice available to you when you leave us.  Stanground Academy is 
well known for having teaching staff that are dedicated to students with all levels of ability.  We 
have notable successes in both A Levels and BTEC courses. 
 
We recognise that all students have different needs and so our pastoral team will support you 
in whatever endeavours you are involved with.  The tutors look after your daily needs and will 
help you with any future aspirations.  We have a very experienced team helping with university 
applications; the guidance and support given here has been quoted by Ofsted (2017) as 
“amazing”.  Last year we had 85% of our students apply for university and all were offered 
places, this is well above the national average.  We also fully support students applying for 
other forms of training or employment. 
 
We offer a wide range of extra-curricular activities in order to help you prepare for the future.  
We encourage students to be actively involved in any opportunity that is presented, whether 
that be in student leadership, an exciting opportunity to go to Auschwitz with the Holocaust 
Educational Trust, Duke of Edinburgh Award, Zumba or Bake Off!  We also have a tutorial 
programme that supports students with budgeting, car maintenance, e-safety, interviewing 
techniques and other essential like skills.  In addition to this we have visits to universities and 
various London museums. 
 
I hope you take the opportunity to study here and I look forward to meeting you in the near 
future. 

 
Ms J Houghton-Wood 
Head of Sixth Form 
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